
All children who have 95% or above attendance (not including medical appointments) will 
automatically qualify to take part in a session on the 18th/20th December

WHAT IF MY CHILD DOESN’T CURRENTLY HAVE 95% ATTENDANCE???
We would like as many children to participate as possible so any child who has 100% attendance for the week 

11th to 15th December will also qualify to take part.

If you have any questions, please email ditton.office@wpat.


